
Changes to the Promotions Process for Readers and Professors, 2017 
 
It was agreed at Senate in Spring 2017 that the promotions process for Readers and 
Professors would transition to an annual process from 2017-18.   
 
The full paper can be viewed on the Committees pages on Sussex Direct.  
 
The transitional arrangements are as follows: 

a. Summer APATC (10 May 2017) to continue as planned, with existing cases 

considered, and any new cases; 

b. Autumn APATC (October 2017) to consider remaining existing cases (with 

references). No further new cases to be considered;  

c. From Spring 2018, new cases to be considered as part of an annual timetable. 

New submissions will be considered in January 2018 and reviewed with 

references in May 2018, at which point titles will be conferred.  
 

As the October APATC will not be receiving new submissions, any cases which were being 

prepared for the October APATC should be put forward for the May APATC. The deadline for 

the May APATC has been extended to 24 April 2017 for these cases.  

 

https://direct.sussex.ac.uk/page.php?page=group_members&trail=committees&group_seq=101

